LTCCP 2006-16 SUBMISSION

Submissions close on 5 May 2006

| do NOT wish to present my submission at the hearing, and ask that this submission be
considered.

I am completing this submission: Number of people you represent:
For yourself
My submission refers to: Page Number:

8

| aiso want to respond to: Aquatic Facilities

Name: Shirley MacKenzie

Organisation:

Daytime Phone: 03 3388771
Evening Phone: 03 3388771
Email: dsmac@ihug.co.nz
Address: 3 Lulworth Lane
Westmoland
Your Submission: Do you have any comments on the major projects in our

Draft Community Plan?

Withdrawal of Mobile Library and Community Libraries. These facilities are
part of what makes CHCH a great place to live. For a saving of $80 0600.00
per year for the Mobile you will penalising all user. The Staff'and Bus bring
communities together and as there are so many new subdivisions being built
the Bus could and should be visiting these. | have been going to Library Bus
for around 15 or more years, it is part of my life and have visited it at many
different stops. Ive seen the enthusiasm of the young children getting aboard
and choosing a book.

It has a real libary feel, not like the new libraries with their computer and
Console games.

Please think again, we have a great city and parks but we need libraries as
well,

Do you have any comments on groups of activities (The
activities and services the Council provides?)

Do you have any other comments or suggestions you want
to make?

Parking in the City
Surely it would be logical make it easier to park not harder.




